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TO:   San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Color Scheme Managers and Medallion Holders 
 
FROM:  Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxis, Access & Mobility Services 
 
DATE:  April 22, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary Golden Gate 

Bridge Taxi Stand 
 
Please be advised that there is a 
temporary taxi stand in the Golden 
Gate Bridge Welcome Center parking 
lot.  Taxis may stage along the white 
curb pursuant to signage. The Bridge 
District will be monitoring tour bus and 
taxi activity in  on an as-needed basis. 
 
If you have any questions, please 
contact SFTaxi@SFMTA.com. 
  
 
 

mailto:SFTaxi@SFMTA.com

